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The power sitting board I ask you to consider the benefits to the environment in your decision.  Every year
this farm sprays a number of chemicals including Round up, atrazine, 24d etc all known to cause cancer
and other diseases.  We wish to break this vicious cycle necessary under current agriculture practices. 
Consider the creatures who cannot sustain under these practices.  Atrazine has been found at the north
pole.  We as Farmers raise more than food we already raise fuel in the form of ethanol.  420 million
bushels of corn used for ethanol in April alone over 1 billion bushels annually.  With the move to electric
vehicles and less ethanol demand I find little validity in productive farmland being lost.  Other more
sustainable forms of production such as bees goats and sheep can all be raised inside a chemical free
island of panels amongst current AG lands.  These are investments in our communities that we have
never seen.  We have a very low population density and even fewer who can look past themselves for the
betterment of the environment and economic development solar would bring.  Please approve
Yellowwood for the improvements it will bring to the water, pollinators, and economy.
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